
Printed on: 17/02/2025 09:10:05

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

14/02/2025  17:51:482025/0329/P COMMNT Paul Irving Having looked at the plans it appears that although the increase in hight of the proposed extensions will create 

a uniform profile as stated in the application, the windows are larger than those in the adjacent property 

extensions, and in my opinion would be potentially intrusive in that they would produce direct views into my 

house which is to the rear of N0 41/43.

In addition, there appears to be in the plans provision for large roof skylights which may result in excessive 

light pollution at the rear of my house. I would therefore object to both these features in the planning 

application
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